
From: Barry Stone
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015
Date: Friday, 10 April 2015 11:19:09 AM

This email is to register my objection to the proposal to remove proof of identity
as an electoral procedure.

Proof of identity is a requirement of so many other applications I believe it
should be an important requirement for one when voting for State Government
or Local Government representatives.

Sincerely

Barry

BJ Stone

TOOWOOMBA  Q  4350
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